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From: Mary McClitre <marvgrafmcclure@yahoo .com> 
Date: June 17, 2016 at 2:23:02 PM EDT 
To: opsbfg.puco.ohio.gov 
Cc: CentCorridorPipeUnefa),duke-energy.com 
Subject: OPSB Case No. 16-0253-GA-BTX Resident-Consumer Opposition to ORANGE 
Route 

As a resident and property owner in Kenwood, I am amazed at the appalling lack of good 
judgment by both Duke and the OPSB in proposing and considering routing a massive new 
natural gas pipeline through such a densely populated and economically vibrant area. 

If the OPSB were elected officials they wouldn't dare even consider the ORANGE Route. 

To the OPSB; Please begin exercising the sound judgment for which the OPSB is known and 
REJECT the ORANGE route! 

To DUKE Energy: Please ELIMINATE the ORANGE Route from your proposal! 

ALSO to DUKE Energy: Please reconsider using your considerable influence to persuade 
OhioDOT to permit the pipeline to be built along 1-75 or 1-71 where property values and existing 
easements can better take such a massive infrastructure project. 

Sincerely, 
Mary McClure 
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